
NABIP PAC
BY THE

NUMBERS

$260 billion
saved by maintaining the employer 
exclusion on health insurance benefits.

$197 billion
saved with the repeal of the 
Cadillac Tax.

No surprise medical bills
Patients are no longer responsible 
for balances billed by out-of-network 
providers in emergencies or other 
instances where they do not have the 
ability to choose an in-network provider.

3.4 million employees 
and families
who benefit from allowing states to 
define their small group market.

Billions of unused 
FSA dollars
rolled over from 2021 to 2022 and 
2022 to 2023.

$150 billion
saved with the repeal of the Health 
Insurance Tax.

19 million seniors
who now have a choice to switch 
plans during open enrollment.

100,000 agents 
and brokers
who benefited from the medical loss 
ratio being negotiated from 90/10 
to 80/20.

NABIP PAC and NABIP are constantly fighting to protect our industry 
so agents, brokers, and benefit specialists can continue offering their 
clients access to health insurance that meets their needs. These are just 
some of the recent successes NABIP and NABIP PAC have had in the 
legislative arena. If you have any questions, please contact 
nabippac@nabip.org.




